
 

Educational Scholarships  

 John Myers Memorial Scholarship - $1,000 

 IBEW #112 Jens Olsen Founder Scholarship - $500 

Tri-CU Credit Union offers educational scholarships for graduating high school seniors that will be incoming 
college freshman in the fall of each following year, and for continuing “2nd year” college students.  They are  named 
in honor of an IBEW Local #112 electrician who was a founding director of the Credit Union, and in memory of a 
long serving board member who passed away from Cancer.   

 

Eligibility Requirements: Eligible applicants include graduating high school seniors who are also current Tri-CU 
Credit Union members in good standing or children of IBEW #112 union electricians, and that reside in the Tri-
Cities community.  Applicants must also have a GPA of 3.0 or greater. 

Application Essay: Student applicants should submit an essay addressing educational goals, future career plans, 
financial needs and other information the Scholarship Committee might find valuable in evaluating the application.   

Other Required Documents: Applicants should also include an official high school transcript and two letters of 
recommendation from high school officials, current/past employers or a pastor.  If this is for a 2nd year of college 
then transcripts from first year also required. 

Application Deadline: The application deadline is April 30th of each year. 

Judging: Applications will be evaluated by the TRI-CU Board of Directors.  Applicants will be judged on 
academic performance, extracurricular activities, community involvement, financial need and evidence of strong 
moral character.    

Payment & Notification: Winners will be notified on or before June1st of each year, and will be required to 
provide a photograph or be available to have a picture taken. Payment will be made directly to the 
college/university, and will be issued upon verification of enrollment. 

 

Applications may be delivered to: 
Tri‐CU Educational Scholarship 
3213 W 19th Ave 
Kennewick, WA 99337 
 
Questions may be directed to: 
Doug Wadsworth, President 
509‐735‐8331 
Doug@Tri‐CU.com 
 

 


